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Madam Chair and Members of the Committee, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to appear today in opposition to SB 128. 

 

KASB and its 286 member school boards oppose tuition tax credits and other programs that reduce the

amount of state revenue available to support Kansas public schools. 

 

I’m happy to stand for questions at the appropriate time. 

KASB is a non-profit service organization built on an abiding belief in Kansas public schools. We have put the needs of students
and K-12 leaders first since 1917. 
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